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Dear Ms Weatherley

Subject: Planning Proposal for 181 James Ruse Drive Camellia

l refer to Council's letters dated 4 April 2012 and 4 June 2012 advising of Council's
resolution of 28 May 2012 to not proceed with the above mentioned planning proposal
and the reasons for this decision.

l would like to advise that as delegate of the Minister for Planning and Infrastructure, I
have decided in accordance with section 58(4) of the Environmental Planning and
Assessment Act 1979, to agree with Council's resolution of 28 May 2012 not to proceed
with the planning proposal.

I understand that Council was recently advised by the proponent that they are
considering a larger scale planning proposal for the site and do not wish to provide the
additional studies and reports necessary for progression of the current planning
proposal.

If you have any questions in relation to this matter, please contact Mr Tim Archer of the
Department's Sydney West Regional Office on telephone (02) 9860 1568.

Yours sincerely

Sam Haddad −−−−−−
Director General
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